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“Be brave enough to start a conversation that matters.” ~Margaret Wheatley 
 

In Bellville ISD, our commitment to improving our learning environment and meeting the 
needs of all students involves opening our minds and hearts while participating in crucial 
conversations.  Our staff will engage in multiple sessions over the next few months as we 
are challenged to understand and learn about culturally responsive educational practices 
with Dr. Tyrone Tanner.  Dr. Tanner will help us take a reflective approach for systemic 
transformation. 
 
Monday, October 12th 9:00-12:00 Administrative Leadership Team 

1:30-3:30 Teacher Leader Team 
*Books for all administrators and teacher leaders. 

 
Monday, January 4th 9:30-10:30 PK-5 Staff 

10:30-12:00 6-12 Staff 
1:00-4:00 Administrative Leadership & Teacher Leaders 

 
February All Participate in Survey 
 
Monday, April 19th 9:00-10:30 PK-5 Staff 

10:30-12:00 6-12 Staff 
Survey Data and Where do we go from here? 

 
 

 
 

#BrahmasTogetherWeCan 


